
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P,0 Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh,nl.ca

2014-02-12

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7

Dear Mr. Young:

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on
the Island Interconnected System -- Request for extension to file RFI's PUB-
NLH-47 to PUB-NLH-81

This is further to your request of February 12, 2014 requesting an extension to deadline for
filing responses to requests for information PUB-NLH-47 to PUB-NLH-81.

The Board has granted your request to extend the filing date for information requests with the
exception of the following questions which must be answered on February 14, 2014.

PUB-NLH-47 PUB-NLH-63 PUB-NLH-79
PUB-NLH-56 PUB-NLH-64 PUB-NLH-80
PUB-NLH-57 PUB-NLH-76 PUB-NLH-81
PUB -NLH-61 PUB -NLH-7 7
PUB-NLH-62 PUB-NLH-78

The remaining information requests can be answered by February 17, 2014.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqueline Glynn by email, jglynn@pub.nl ,ca or telephone, (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

tcpj

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel, 709-726-8600, E-Mail. cblundon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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